Isha Apte
Giantsgrave, Cashel Rd., Clonmel, Co.Tipperary
ishaapte17@gmail.com | 087 4478718
                                                                                                                

20th of February 2022

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to you in application for Byrne Wallace’s Summer Intern Programme. I am a third year undergraduate Bachelor of Law and Business student and am currently taking part in a professional work placement with a commercial law firm in Dublin. I have been interested in gaining experience with Byrne Wallace for a number of years and I am very excited to be applying for a summer internship opportunity with the firm.

During the last two years of my undergraduate degree, I have developed a keen interest in company law, and have been eager to gain in depth experience in the world of corporate law. I have performed well in Company Law as a module in college and I believe your Summer Intern Programme would allow me to further apply my knowledge of this area.

Byrne Wallace stands out from other commercial law firms as its practice encompasses a vast array of corporate and commercial law offerings. I would be keen to get experience working in high profile and complex matters across every area of corporate law of the type Byrne Wallace is consistently involved in. My interests in corporate law are varied and I wish to gain experience in a versatile environment that offers exposure to many different sub-areas. I would be interested in working in the Corporate department. I have gained invaluable experience in the Corporate and Commercial department as part of my ongoing placement and have thoroughly enjoyed it. I believe I would like to specialise in this area after qualification. 

As I understand it, the firm places a strong emphasis on learning and development of staff, most especially trainees, which greatly attractive to me. Your Summer Intern Programme greatly appeals to me as it offers an excellent training experience and an opportunity to demonstrate that I would be an excellent candidate to train with Byrne Wallace in 2024.

I am a hard-working, enthusiastic and ambitious student. I am eager for the opportunity to pursue a rewarding career at one of the leading Irish commercial law firms. I look forward to speaking with you further about this opportunity. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Yours faithfully, 
Isha Apte

